
To, 

Mr Niladari Nath Bagchi 

 

Respected sir,  

                         I am a 1st year student of MSc in zoology at “DINABANDHU ANDREWS COLLAGE” under 

Calcutta university. I have done under graduation in zoology honours from “Charuchandra collage” in 

the year 2022 with 7.858 CGPA marks. The exam of 1st semester will be started from 13th 

February;2023. Now I am preparing for my upcoming exams and also attending the theory and 

practical classes. My practical classes are going well. I have also decided to appear in various 

competitive exams(like banking, rail etc). I have brought some books for that also and searching for a 

good coaching class. I am giving tution to some of the children of my locality with you and maam’s 

inspiration.  

I have been receiving the scholarship from the year 2017. I am very thankful to you and team “MUKTI” 

for giving me this opportunity. It helps me a lot to manage the expenses of my study. You always help 

me to find my goal in my mental dilemma and guide me towards light. You always inspire me to 

become a better human being and to do something good for our society. The stories of “mukti” also 

inspire me to become a better person in life. I am very grateful to team “mukti” for giving me the 

chance and introduced me with such beautiful and kind hearted people. I want to request you to keep 

blessing and showing me the right path of the life. I am also requesting you and team “mukti” to keep 

supporting me economically and mentally.  

 

 Thanking you.  

                                                                                                                                                           Your sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                              Payel Mondal 

Dated: 31st January;2023 


